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Lake in the Hills Police Department announces Child Passenger  

Safety Week Campaign Results 
 
 

Lake in the Hills, IL – The Lake in the Hills Police Department collaborated with other law enforcement 
agencies and highway safety partners across the state for the Illinois Child Passenger Safety Week campaign. 
 
The Lake in the Hills Police Department issued the following citations: 
 
18 - Speeding 
12 - Operating Motor Vehicle While Using a Electronic Communication Device 
3 - No Insurance 
20 - Failure to Wear Seat Belt 
3 - Expired Registration 
2 - Disobeyed Traffic Control Signal 
1 - Revoked Registration 
1 - Suspended Registration 
1 - Failure to Signal 
  
 
The Child Passenger Safety Week campaign was funded by federal traffic safety funds from NHTSA and 
administered by IDOT. 
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